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April 24, 2014 Superintendent Report 
 
 

 
 

1.  SNAPSHOT OF EXCELLENCE: 
 

a. QCSD Young Artist Honored By BCIU 

Richland Elementary’s Alexandra Bevin-Xenelis was one of 19 
student artists honored this week at the Bucks County 
Intermediate Unit’s annual art reception. She, her sister 
Teddy and her parents all attended. Her art teacher is Jen 
Robison but Strayer Middle School art teacher Kate Fetterolf 
attended the ceremony as the QCSD Arts Advisory Council 
representative.  
“I was so proud of Alexandra and all of the artists from across 
Bucks County,” Mrs. Fetterolf said. “It is a powerful event that 
clearly meant the world to the young artists! I have really 
enjoyed serving on the Arts Advisory Council this year.”  
Now a third grader, Alexandra created the piece in second 
grade. It is a collaged, mixed media seascape. 
 
 

b. 12 PMEA District 11 Chorus students 
 

Mr. Lechner is proud to show off his recent shining stars including 12 students who participated 
in PMEA District 11 regionals. They are: 
 

Caitlin DiCara Liam Fletcher 

Danielle Verguldi Michael Kelsall 

Kristina Diefenderfer Emilio Chase 

Alicia Loch Joseph Cianciola 

Lydia Stepanoff Ilan Gonzalez 

Ron Jon Cubbage Andrew Stuhr 
 
 

2.  Richland Elementary Repairs to Landscape and Electrical Box 
Mr. Kelly Harper reported that he submitted a claim to the insurance company for the truck 
damage to the landscaping and the electrical box in the circle out front of Richland Elementary 
School. The insurance company fully reimbursed us for the damages in the amount of $2,000. 
Repairs have been scheduled to fix the landscaping and the electrical box. 
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3.  Visit from Dr. Stephanie Shanblatt, President of Bucks County 
Community College 
 
 
4.  Monthly Parent Council Meeting Report 
The monthly Parent Council meeting was held Tuesday, April 22, 2014 with approximately 18 
parents present. The discussion included: 

- Curriculum 
- Budget update 
- Staffing 

 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dr. William Harner 


